
From: Donald and Rosemary Gruber  

Sent: Tuesday, March 15, 2016 8:32 PM 

To: #CI-StPaul_Ward3 

Subject: Bike Lanes on Cleveland Avenue 

 

 

With every issue of the Highland Villager, there is item after item reflecting how the City is at odds with 

the people who live in the city and pay its bills.  At the top of the current list is the idea to add bike lanes 

to Cleveland Avenue all across our district.  The result will be dangerous congestion and, most likely in 

our view, accidents between cars and bikes (and perhaps, buses) along this route, not to mention critical 

changes in parking and driving patterns.  These changes fall primarily on the people who live and work 

here - not those passing through on their fancy foreign bicycles.  We would urge you to vote no on this 

proposal.  Please stand up for our neighborhood... 

 

Donald and Rosemary Gruber 


